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5th June 2013
The Family Law Bar Association has responded to the Ministry of Justice Consultation Paper ‘Transforming
Legal Aid’. To view the executive summary click here.

The FLBA expresses concern that the proposals will have a detrimental effect upon the most vulnerable
people in society, particularly women and children, and will deny them legal representation in cases that
have a fundamental impact upon their future lives. To see the full response, click here
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